Yolo Fire Protection District

Yolo Fire Protection District would like to thank all of the property owners that participated in the
Fire Protection and Emergency Response Services Ballot Measure that recently concluded.

Since the measure lost by less than 3% of the returned weighted ballots, but had support from
72% of the unweighted ballots, we are considering giving the community the opportunity to vote
on the measure again in 2025.

We had 45% of the property owners return ballots. For those of you that did not return ballots, we
would like to encourage you to contact the District with any questions or concerns you may have

had that prevented you from participating in the ballot measure.

Please contact
Dan Tafoya Jr. at 530-867-3236
or Yolo Fire Station at 530-662-0566.
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